VIB: Change in the location of the Branch at Ha Dong
On 26/10/2017, Viet Nam international commercial joint stock bank changed the location of the Branch at Ha Dong as follows:
· The State Bank of Vietnam approved the proposal of VIB on changing the old location of the head office of the Branch at Ha Dong (1st and 2nd Floor – Ellipse Tower Building, 110 Tran Phu St, Mo Lao Ward, Ha Dong District, Hanoi) in the Document No. 2048/CuI.5 issued on 13/10/2017
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Link: htttp://vib.com.vn/wps/portal?1dmy&page=news.detail&urile=wcm:path:/vib-vevib/sa-news/vib-news/mil-2017/chap-thuan-thay-doi-dia-diem-vib-ha-dong 
